
AQUA APRIL MINUTES


New Head Steer Sharon Braunagel called the meeting to order and read the letter of 
resignation from Chris Coolidge.  There was one new member and three guests among the 38 
people present.


SAQA Rep Theresa Ely, (known as Tree) Gave a presentation about the benefits of SAQA to Art 
Quilters.  She also announced that SAQA is presenting a Zoom program by Bobbie Baugh on 
June 10.


Gay gave an update on the application to the Art Center for an exhibit of AQuA members work.  
She also showed an Aspen quilt which will be the subject of her class in September during the 
SAQA Regional exhibition at the Art Center.


Becky reported that our bank balance is $10,980.49.  She encouraged members to sign up for 
inclusion in the program at City Market which shares moneys with tax-exempt entities .  AQUA 

Received $230.15 for the last quarter.


Bev relayed that there is now a wait list for the Sandra Mollon workshop in June.  She 
reminded members that there will be a Zoom with Sandra for those in the workshop.  
Discussion will be about photos and fabrics for the class.


Wendy has heard from Lisa Walton.  She has no problem jurying the RED pieces in July.


On May 20,  there will be a three-hour workshop by Bev concerning discharging.  There will be 
instruction on the use of Bleach, Thiox, and Discharge Paste.  It will be held at Bonnie’s house 
following the meeting.  Bring long gloves, fabric ready to go, and a sack lunch. 


There was a brief discussion about possibly changing the meeting venue and/or the day of the 
month of our meetings.  Mary is going to survey the membership for input.  


